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Title:   Responses to Vince Cable’s letter about Boardroom Diversity 
 
 

Date of release:   22 March 2013 
 
 

Information request   
Responses from the seven FTSE 100 companies with all-male boards following 
Vince Cable's letters to them outlining the benefits of diversity in the boardroom 

 
 

Information released 
Three companies had responded to the Secretary of State for Business at the 
time of the request. Attached are copies of these letters. 
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